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Richard Healey (adpce.ad)

From: Matt Dunn <mdunn@cristengineers.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 2, 2022 9:04 AM
To: Richard Healey (adpce.ad)
Cc: 'cwheatley@malvernar.gov'; David Coston
Subject: RE: City of Malvern, NPDES Permit AR0034126, AFIN 30-00040, Request for CAP for 

SSOs

Mr. Healey, 
 
As we discussed on the phone, Les Price is no longer with our firm so I will be assisting the City of Malvern with this 
matter moving forward.  Please copy me on all correspondence from now on. 
 
In addition, we would like to request a 30-day extension on your request for a Corrective Action Plan.  We are working 
on several things related to the SSO problems and we would like additional time to respond appropriately. 
 
Most importantly, we are applying for funding through the ARPA process, so if you have any influence in that program 
we would ask for your support! 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  We will be back in touch with you soon.  Thanks. 
 
Matthew D. Dunn, P.E. 
President 

 
CRIST ENGINEERS, INC. 
205 Executive Court, Little Rock, AR  72205 
Office: (501) 664-1552   |   Mobile: (501) 831-5071 
mdunn@cristengineers.com 
www.cristengineers.com 
 

 
 

From: Richard Healey (adpce.ad) <Richard.Healey@adeq.state.ar.us>  
Sent: Friday, September 30, 2022 8:07 AM 
To: 'mayor@malvernar.gov' <mayor@malvernar.gov> 
Cc: 'cwheatley@malvernar.gov' <cwheatley@malvernar.gov>; 'davis@malvernar.gov' <davis@malvernar.gov>; Les Price 
<lprice@cristengineers.com>; terry.paul@arkansas.gov; Alan York (adpce.ad) <alan.york@adeq.state.ar.us>; Stacie 
Wassell (adpce.ad) <wassell@adeq.state.ar.us>; Jason Bolenbaugh (adpce.ad) <Jason.Bolenbaugh@adeq.state.ar.us> 
Subject: City of Malvern, NPDES Permit AR0034126, AFIN 30-00040, Request for CAP for SSOs 
 
Good Morning Mayor Weldon: 
Please see the attached letter to the City of Malvern. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
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Thanks 
 
Richard C. Healey | Enforcement Branch Manager 
Office of Water Quality  |  Enforcement Branch  
Arkansas Energy and Environment  |  Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72118 
t: 501.682.0640 |  e: healeyr@adeq.state.ar.us 
 

 
 


